We were inundated with donations!

Unfortunately, as of August 6th we are
temporarily not receiving
any more donations at the thrift store.

We will provide an update on our progress and the
resumption of donations on Monday, August 11th.

We are truly grateful to have such
_generous friends and neighbors.




